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Asst. Chapter Director OPEN  
Chapter Educator Larry Tegel  (951) 443-2891 
Asst. Chapter Educator Jerry Cowan  
Treasurer Gary Blackburn  
Tour Director                     John Somma and Tammy Dvorak  
50/25/25 Chairman Judy Hoeft  
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Store Manager Cecil and Mike Luckinbill  
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Web Master Steve Damico   
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Advertising Glenn Maness   
Public Relations Glenn Maness 
Chapter Pride John Somma   
Chapter Charity Coordinators   Shirley Blackburn Lou Olson  
Couple of the Year (COY)         
Individual of the Year (IOY)         
   

National, Region F, and California Staff 

National: 
Director  of GWRRA Ray & Sandi Garris (800)  843-9460 

Region F: 
Directors Keith & Teresa Morrison (505) 922-9250 
Educators Mike & Ruth Burke (209)  536-1318 
Member Enhancement Cindy & Kenneth Kelly (623)  229-9339 
   
                         
 California District: 
Directors Vincent & Pam Puterbaugh (951)  453-6000   
Asst. Director  John & Linda Boman (951)  440-0657        
Asst. Director Bob & Nancy Clark (661)  943-5663 
District Educator   Mike & Ruth Burke (209) 536-1318 

Chapter Meeting:  Second Sunday of the month  at   Pepper Steak 
            26589 Highland Ave. Highland, Ca 

      Breakfast at 8:00 a.m. - Meeting starts at 8:30 a.m. 

Activity Meeting:    Monday after the 2nd Sunday at Flo’s 
   5626 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside CA    951-352-2690 
                                  Dinner @ 6pm  Meeting @ 7pm 

                                      (www.ca1m.org)     
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Trent & Denise Reid 
CA1M  Chapter Director 
 
 
 

 

Ramblings 

 
 

April already.  Hang on as the weather 
continues to amaze the rest of the country.  We had to re-
schedule our Planes Trains and Automobile ride due to rain 
last month and it is now scheduled for May 3rd location 2 at 
830 am leave time.  This is a much anticipated ride for our 
chapter and should be a lot of fun.  Also the Region conven-
tion is coming up in Tucson at the end May so get those 
rooms reserved and send those registrations in so you are sure 
to have a great time in Arizona. 
 
Events abound this month, first CA1A on April 11th, then 
CA1Q on April 19th and on April 26th First Aid/CPR train-
ing.  The 40 to Phoenix ride also starts in North Carolina on 
the 9th ending up in Phoenix on the 15th with a tour of home 
offices and onto San Diego.  If you have the chance take a 
short ride and enjoy the fun as some place along their route. 

The after meeting ride to Bates Nut Farm was a total success.  

There were about 50-60 people from Q F M that enjoyed the 

afternoon together for a picnic lunch with lots of stories and 

laughter going on.  Everyone had a great time with perfect 

weather and good friends.  We had about 200 miles down and 

back on the trip mostly on back roads.  Bates Nut Farm even 

opened up their snack bar after they heard we would have 50 

or so people in attendance.  They normally  don't open until 

May. 

3 Continued on page 4 
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                  Continued from page 3 

 
Plans are moving along for the ride to Reno Rendezvous and 
if you need information contact  John.  Sounds like it will be 
a good trip.  For those who may not know yet, the British Co-
lumbia Drill Team and the Gold Angels Drill Team will be 
performing in Reno on Sat. afternoon, and if you are going 
please come and support both teams.   The Gold Angels Drill 
Team is also looking for both riders and performers and has 
changed up their practice schedule so those who may have an 
interest in either riding or performing may come down to one 
of our workshops at Pauma Casino and see what riding or 
performing with the Gold Angels is like.  There is no obliga-
tion, but if you want to see what our training sessions are like 
and how we do what we do, or perhaps come down just to 
watch, everyone is welcome.  We enjoy visitors to our prac-
tices and promise you will have a good time.  Check the Gold 
Angels website for workshop and practice times.  We have 
dedicated our workshops to those who may be interested in 
learning more about the Team.  GOLDANGELS.COM    
Trent and Denise Reid 
CD CA1M 

All The Gear All The Time 

 
 

 



 

5 

  
                                    

Bakersfield or Bust 
 
 
 

 
          

 

 

 

  
 
 
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 

 

 

  

This is the article that I have rewritten for the last three months in a 
row.  As many of you already know, we backed out of our Visalia con-
tract when the Marriott refused to honor our contract rate for more than 
our minimum of 75 rooms.  If we had kept our District Rally (yes, I said 
rally—but more about that later) at the Marriott in Visalia, the first 75 
people to make a reservation would have received the $94/night rate 
and everyone else would have paid their rack rate of $119/night.  We 
don’t know if the Marriott booked another large group that weekend or 
if the economy has improved enough that the hotel just felt that they 
could get away with it; either way, Pam and I could not support a two-
tiered price structure. 
With no alternative hotel in mind, we started looking for another site to 
host our event.  Hotels that meet our needs in terms of geography as 
well as having the facilities to conduct all of our classes and have 
enough rooms to accommodate all of us are a small number to begin 
with.  After you subtract the hotels that really don’t want motorcyclists 
(many hotels still view all of us as undesirable bikers), and our options 
shrink even further.  We reached out a second time to our friends in 
Mammoth, but the best they could do for Labor Day Weekend was 
(before taxes)  $129/night.  By this time Pam and I were starting to get 
a little worried.  We have to work one to two years out in order to se-
cure everything we need and now we were under six months. 

Originally, the DoubleTree Hotel in Bakersfield declined to put in a bid 

for this year’s event because their meeting rooms were scheduled to 

undergo remodeling during the month of September.  On a whim and 

partly out of desperation, we called the DoubleTree and explained our 

situation.  They still had their renovations scheduled to begin Septem-

ber 1st, but because of our long standing relationship with the hotel, they 

agreed to postpone their remodel until the following week just to ac-

commodate us.   

                   Continued on page 6 
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                   Continued from page 5 

 
 

 
 
They also agreed to match the hotel rate we had at the Marriott even though their 
going rate for that weekend is $189/night.  While I am sure that Pam and I would 
have eventually found another venue for our event, we are not sure that it would 
have been as nice as what we have!  The hotel is now accepting our reservations 
and will honor the $94 rate for three days before our event as well as three days 
after. 
Earlier, I referred to our convention as a rally.  At some point in time, it became 
politically incorrect to call our events a rally for fear that the Infernal Revenue 
Service would audit us and that we would not meet the educational threshold for 
exemption (evidently conventions are for education and rallies are for fun).  Our 
motto is “Friends for Fun, Safety and Knowledge” and while education is para-
mount to our organization and one of the core values Pam and I hold dearest, 
there is a reason that “Fun” is listed first.  Our event will still have the full slate 
of classes that we have always offered, but, as always, the fun will be there as 
well. 
Speaking of upcoming events, the Region Rally in Tucson is coming up over 
Memorial Day weekend and we have received a couple of questions regarding 
what the $30 daily credit is all about.  The answer is simple: for every room-night 
you spend there, you get a credit of $30 to apply towards anything at the resort 
other than paying for your room.  In other words, if you are eating at the resort, 
charge it to the room and $30 of it is free.  Buying a souvenir at the gift shop? 
Charge it to the room and use your credit for that as well.  Not going to be able to 
use your credit one day because your chapter is going out on a ride?  No worries, 
your credits roll over so you won’t lose them.  Here is a money saving tip I got 
from one of the locals: their lunch sandwiches are so large that even Goldwing 
riders could split one and not go away hungry.  If you haven’t yet registered for 
the event, go on to the Region webpage and do so as this year’s rally is going to 
be awesome! 
Until next month, ride well and ride often. 
 
Vincent and Pamela Puterbaugh 
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Tour Directors 

John & Tammy  

 

   On the Road Again 

 
 
 

  Lately, I’ve been reminiscing about all the fun rides we have 
done with this Chapter. And, all the people that make this chapter 
great. What about all the new people that we have met. We’ve 
made many memories, always having a great time. All of us have 
the same passion riding our motorcycles. We love hanging out 
with the group telling stories and having fun! Everyone brings 
something different to the chapter, “Sue get on the bike”. “Gary, 
what kind of day is it”?  “It’s a Honda~lula day”, “I don’t want a 
pickle I just want to ride my motorcycle”, “Hold on, we are going 
for a ride”. Those are all fond memories that we will never forget; 
now lets make some new memories. 
      If you have a place you want to ride, please let me know. Lets 
put some new rides together. All ideas welcome.   If you know 
someone who has a motorcycle and wants to ride with us, give 
him or her my name and phone number. ! We have great weather 
coming up, so lets get out and ride!!!! 

 

Who’s going to Reno? 

     

As always, the ride leaders are important and thanks to those of 
you that have stepped up to the plate to lead the rides, you are ap-
preciated. 
A note: from your tour director.   
  Each and every of you bring a special shine to this Chapter, your 

individuality and presence is what makes CA1M, so special!!! 

Let’s Ride 
!! 



 

8 

 
Larry Tegel 
CA1M Chapter Educator 

Continued on page 9 

 

 
RIDER ED ‘GIMME 5’ 

 

TOPIC:  End of Season Cycle Maintenance 
 
Whether the riding season in your area lasts only four or five months, 
or as long as ten months, most of us will let our motorcycles remain 
unridden for a long enough period of time that it is best to prepare it 
for a season of rest. 
 
November typically brings weather throughout the northern tier of 
states that is not very good for motorcycling. Most parts of this great 
country of ours experience two or more months of weather that is not 
considered part of the riding season. The air temperature alone gets 
cold enough to cause hypothermia without adding the wind chill from 
sitting atop a motorcycle while blasting down the road at legal speeds 
– even at 45 mph. And many areas will have snow on the ground be-
fore the month is out. Some of you may be cold-blooded enough to 
prolong the season a few extra weeks, but for most, there is a period 
each year when your motorcycle becomes a lonesome friend sitting 
quietly in the garage from bad weather or just too busy. 
 
Before you park it for a season of inactivity or start riding it again, 
this is a great time to get your end of season maintenance done. It is 
recommended that you change the oil and oil filter to remove con-
taminants – dirt, deposits, acids and moisture – that can lead to corro-
sion inside the engine. Other fluid levels should be checked for 
proper level. If the fluids are due for replacement based on miles rid-
den since the last change (check your manual and service history), 
this is a good time to do that and any other maintenance tasks that 
you may have been putting off.  Start keeping a log of all of your 
maintenance with dates and mileage that it was performed. 
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    Continued from page 8 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

   
Your mechanic likely is not very busy at this time of year. He (she) 
would probably appreciate your visit, too! And you know your bike 
will be better for it. Then when spring comes next year (it is not 
that far off, after all!), you’ll be ready to go without a visit to the 
mechanic before planning your next big ride. After you get it back 
from your mechanic, fill the gas tank and add the appropriate 
amount of fuel stabilizer (such as Stabil) before parking your Wing. 
Wash and wax the bike and inflate the tires. The battery should be 
disconnected from the motorcycle (negative terminal first) and 
trickle charged at least every 30 days, per your Gold Wing Owner’s 
Manual. (Refer to your battery charger manual for more charging 
details.) Take good care of your Wing, and your Wing will take 
good care of you! 
 
Those of us that don’t have to “Winterize” our bikes sometimes do 
go for a prolonged period in the winter of not riding.  Some of these 
tips can still apply to us as well.  Don’t forget to inspect your 
brakes and tires for wear and correct pressures.  And look for 
screws, nails or cracks on your tires.  Another good thing to check 
for is a blister or bubble on your rear tire.  Put the bike on the center 
stand, start the engine, put it in gear, let out the clutch and then go 
behind the bike and look at the rear tire.  While it rotates, if you see 
a wobble in the tread, it’s  probably a blister/bubble in the tire.  If 
you see this, you need to replace the tire before the blister/bubble 
bursts. 
 

Ride Smart & Be Safe! 

Bruce & Melissa Thayer 
Former MI Asst. District Rider Educators  
brucethayer1@comcast.net 
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March Meeting Highlights 

 

24 members   2 GW Guest      2 non GW Guest     9 bikes    2 Trikes 

50/50—Jerry C. and Larry T. 

Chapter Charity—Eileen B. 

Chapter Pride—Larry T. 

Guest Gift—Mark S. 

GUEST—Lynda , Rebecca , Mark and Tim 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Jessie crashed and totaled his bike and broke his ribs.—ouch 

Jack from CA1V was in ICU in Las Vegas but has  since passed away 

from his injuries. Please keep his family in your prayers  

The District Rally in now at the Bakersfield Double Tree… 

Reno Rally in June…The Gold Angels and the British Columbia Drill 

team will be performing    

Check the table for all rally flyers. 

Trent was given lots of treasures for the taking from former mem-

bers. 

Lois announced that the Ronald McDonald Pull Tab collection day is 

May 1
st

...So bring in your tabs to her in April. 

AFTER MEETING RIDE 

We rode down to Bates Nut Farm in Vista and met up with Q and F. 

We had lunch there and visited. 

DOOR PRIZES 

Steve, Danny, Becky, Jerry, Bobby and Big Mike 

UDDERLY RIDICULOUS 

Jerry C. for leaving his purchased tickets at Judy’s Table. 

Lois for spending her anniversary, and Valentine’s Day sewing and 

not with Jerry. But Trent did not mention I had to spend New Year’s 

Eve with my sewing machine …because Jerry was down with Trent 

freezing their bodies off playing with fireworks. 
 

   



 

APRIL BIRTHDAY’S 

A Jim & Suzanne Back 22    
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B Cecilia Luckinbill 6 B Richard Huizenga 18 

      

      

      

      

B John Somma 18 B Paul Boucher 19 

APRIL ANNIVERSARIES 



 

                            Newsletter Policy 
 

   Chapter CA1M’s newsletter is distributed free of charge to 
GWRRA members or GWRRA boosters who participate in the 
Chapter activities.  The newsletter is also distributed free to all 
advertisers and certain motorcycle related businesses or inter-
ests.  After four months of non-participation as determined by the 
Membership Chairman, Newsletter Editor or the Chapter Director 
you may be removed from the mailing list.  You will remain off the 
mailing list until you participate again or you make other arraign-
ments with the Newsletter Editor or the Chapter Director. 
 

   Remember, the newsletter is what we make it.  Please submit 
articles that you think will be interesting or informative to other 
Chapter members.  The articles may be about your favorite ride, 
bike accessory, or just a funny story.  
 

   All articles submitted may be edited at the discretion of the 
Newsletter Editor, depending on the space available.  Controver-
sial subject matter may not be submitted.  The News Letter Editor 
is human and may from time to time make mistakes.  This is not 
cause for nomination for the bell.   If you nominate the News Let-
ter for the bell he will quit and this job will fall to you. 
 

   Please submit your article by e-mail or typed letter to the News-
letter Editor by the 19th of the month to be in the next month’s 
newsletter.  Material in the newsletter may be reprinted without 
permission. 
Newsletter Editor e-mail  sd547mail@gmail.com 

Steve & Sandy Damico 
547 E Cherry Hill St. 
Ontario, CA 91761 
909-391-4021   
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SUPPORT RATES 

Business card $ 5.00 per month, $ 50.00 per year 
1/3 page $ 7.50 per month, $ 75.00 per year 
1/2 page $ 10.00 per month, $ 100.00 per year 
full page $ 15.00 per month, $ 150.00 per year 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday 

29 30 

 

31 

5 6 7 

12 13 14 

19 20 21 

26 27 28 

3 4 5 

   

Activity Mtg 
Flo’s  

Riverside 
7:00 pm meeting 
Dinner 6:00 pm 

All Welcome 

CA-1Q Rally 
Trent 

Loc# 2  7:30 am 

14 

 Chapter Meeting 
Pepper Steak 

8:00am Breakfast 
8:30 am Meeting 

 After Meeting 
  ride Trent 

March 

Planes, Trains, Cars 

Larry T 

Loc #2     8:30 am 

 

CPR/ First Aide 
Tegel’s Palace 10am 
Call Larry T 
Limited Seating by 
Appointment Only 



 LOCATION # 1 PK. LOT BEHIND Carl’s Jr. - MT. VERNON/E. SANTO DR. - COLTON 
LOCATION # 2  RIVERSIDE LA SIERRA METROLINK STATION  INDIANA & LA SIERRA 
LOCATION # 3  PARK AND RIDE, NEAR I-10  FWY & YUCAIPA BLVD. ON  HAMPTON 
LOCATION # 4 DEL TACO, UNIVERSITY PKY.   SAN BERNARDINO 
LOCATION # 5 TOM’S FARMS 23900 TEMESCAL CANYON RD.  I15 /TEMESCAL CAN. 
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Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 2 3 4 

8 9 10 11 

15 16 17 18 

22 
 

23 24 25 

29 30 1 2 

6 7 
 

8 9 

    

May 

CA-1A Rally 
Jerry C 
Loc#4  7:30 am 

Dinner Ride 

Dinner Ride 

Dinner Ride 

Dinner Ride 

Sandra’s 
Chino Hills 
Steve D 
Loc#2 @ 7:00 pm 

Newsletter     
Articles Due 

Harry’s Café 
Perris 
Steve D 
Loc#2    7pm 

 Dinner Ride    

Lucy’s 
San Bernardino 
Jerry C 
Loc#3   7pm 

Giovanni’s 
Menifee 
Larry T 
Loc#2   7pm 

Dinner Ride 

Bann Thai 
John S 
Loc#2   7pm 

Dickey’s BBQ 
Highland 
Jerry C 
Loc# 3  7pm 

CA-1K Rally 
Canoga Park 

Jerry C 
Loc#1 7am 

CA-2S 
Garage Sale 

Friday & Satur-
day 



 

 
ALTERNATE LEAVE LOCATIONS FOR RIDES 

#2 
Riverside LaSierra 
Metrolink Station 
10901 Indiana Ave 

Riverside  
South of the 91fwy 
East of La Sierra 

#3 
Park & Ride North 

of the  
I-10 freeway, off 
Yucaipa Blvd. on 

Hampton 

Zendejas is our #1 leave location.  Located at the North end of the Wal-Mart 

shopping center on Mt. Vernon and Washington off the 215 freeway.  Leave 

locations will be noted on the ride calendar according to number, as listed on 

this page.  Leave times are Fueled and ready to ride. 
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#1 
North end of the 

Wal-Mart shopping 
center on Mt. 
Vernon and 

Washington off the 
215 freeway 

Colton 

* LOCATION 1 
I-215 
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ALTERNATE LEAVE LOCATIONS FOR RIDES 

#5 
Tom’s Farms 

23900 Temescal 
Canyon Road 

Entrance South 
of Mexican  
Restaurant 

Corona 

#4  

Del Taco on 
University 
Parkway  

exit off the 215 
North  go East to 

parking lot 
on the left 

San  
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         SLICE OF WRY 

A man sat down and was seriously staring at his marriage 
certificate, after a long time his wife asked,  
 
What are you looking for?  
 
He replied, “The expiration date.” 
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            California District  -  Chapter Rides for 2015 

 
 
April April 11th CA-1A     Annual Coyote Roundup 
 April 19th CA-1Q     Rendezvous with Q 
 
May May1 & 2 CA-2S      Garage Sale 
 May 2nd CA-1K     Mothers Day Poker Run 
 May 16th CA-2K     Day with the Crows 

 May 22-24 Region F Convention– Tucson AZ 

 
June June 6th CA-1L     Pirate Ride 
 June 14th CA-1D     Rally with the Dogs 

           June 18-20 National Event in Reno 

 June 27th CA-2N     Fun with the Frogs 
   
July July 18th CAC        Bear Country Fair 
 

Sept. Sept. 4-6 CA District Convention 
 Sept. 3-6 Wing Ding - Huntsville   Alabama 
            Sept. 19th CA-2W    Hanging with the Wolves 
 Sept. 26th CA-1Z     8 Ball Poker Ride   
 Sept. 27th CA-1V     The V-Run 
 
Oct       Oct. 10th  CA-2R     Redding Rattlesnakes 
 Oct. 17th CA-1M    The Milk Run 
 Oct. 24th CA-1F     The Halloween Fun Run 
 
Nov      Nov. 14         CA-1C     Coyote Round Up      
 
 
 
               



 

 

03-11 
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                       REDLANDS HONDA 
 
                             Sponsor of CA-1M 2014 Milk Run 



 

1018 E. Chestnut Avenue 
Unit I
Santa Ana, CA 92701

www.jbjcycles.com

California’s oldest independent  Goldwing facility

Ful l  Ser vice Maint enance

- Suspension upgrades  - Tune-ups

- Trike Conversions        - Electrical

- Accident repairs            - Lighting

- Trailer sales                  - Oil change

- XM Radio install            - GPS hookup

- Audio systems - Brakes

- Tire installation - Safety Check 

No motorcycle too old here!!

1018 E. Chestnut Avenue 
Unit I
Santa Ana, CA 92701

www.jbjcycles.com

California’s oldest independent  Goldwing facility

Ful l  Ser vice Maint enance

- Suspension upgrades  - Tune-ups

- Trike Conversions        - Electrical

- Accident repairs            - Lighting

- Trailer sales                  - Oil change

- XM Radio install            - GPS hookup

- Audio systems - Brakes

- Tire installation - Safety Check 

No motorcycle too old here!!
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Meeting date/time Chapter Chapter Director Meeting Location 
1st Saturday 

8:15 AM Breakfast 
9:15 AM Meeting 

CA1A  Lance & Dee Wilson                   
661-992-7701 

   Greenhouse Café  1169 Commerce Center 
Lancaster 

1st  Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA1Z             Ginger & Danny Merritt 
                  951-285-3597 

  

   Home Town Buffet 
   40390 Margarita Rd 
   Temecula 

1st Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA2W Steve & Teri Rippe 
559-240-5966 

   Yosemite Falls Café 
4020 N. Cedar Ave 
Fresno 

1st Sunday 
7:30 AM Breakfast 
8:00 AM Meeting 

CA1R Michael & Gayle Davis 
949-916-4761 

Hometown Buffet 
1008 East 17th Street 
Santa Ana 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA2N Kenneth & Linda Stark 
209-450-6742 

Pine Tree Restaurant 
19601 Hess Ave 
Sonora 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 Am Breakfast 

            8:30 AM Meeting 
CA1F Tammy Burnmeister Broken Yoke Café 

1851 Garnet Ave 
San Diego 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1I George & Norma Mocabee 
626-945-5988 

Denny’s 
546 W Baseline Rd 
Glendora 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1L Bob & Barbara Dowdy 
805-226-9175 

IHOP 
212 Madonna Road 
San Luis Obispo 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30AM Meeting 

CA2J Alex & Marcy Ageev 
925-497-4480 

Hometown Buffet 
2050 Diamond Blvd 
Concord 

2nd Sunday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1M Trent & Denise Reid 
909-794-5130 

Pepper Steak 
26589 Highland Ave 
Highland 

2nd Sunday 
7:30 AM Breakfast 
8:00 AM Meeting 

CA1Q Robin & David Black 
562-505-6682 

Black Bear Diner 
7005 Knott Ave 
Buena Park  

2nd Sunday 
8:00 AM  Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA2R Dave Wilson    Vittles Restaurant 
2385 North Street 
Anderson 

3nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA1C Jim & Karen Miller 
760-275-0314 

   Burger & Beer 
72-772 Dinah Shore Dr. 
Rancho Mirage 

3nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA1S Jo Jolitz 
805-216-6661 

Carrow’s 
2401 Harbor Blvd 
Ventura 

3nd Saturday 
7:30 am Breakfast 
8:30 am Meeting 

CA2Q Don & Beth Kuellmer 
925-487-5750 

Black Bear Dinner 
5100 Hopyard Road 
Pleasanton 

3nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:45 AM Meeting 

CA2S Sal & Patti Esposito 
408-639-0609 

   Hometown Buffet (McCarthy Ranch Center) 
   212 Ranch Dr. 
   Milpitas 

3rd Sunday 
8:00AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CAC Bob & Nancy Harris 
(209) 744-8560 

   Elks Lodge #6 
   6446 Riverside Blvd 
   Sacramento, Ca 

3rd Sunday 
7:30  AM Breakfast 
8:00 AM Meeting 

CA1V Mike & Barri Critzman 
(760) 245-9218 

   Maxwell’s 
   17772 Wika Rd. 
   Apple Valley 

4th Saturday 
8:30 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA2K Steve & Karen Palation 
707-426-4847 

Benicia Grill II 
2390 N Texas St. 
Fairfield 

4th Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:30 AM Meeting 

CA2A Greg & Kay Boyajian 
559-638-4931 

Old Salles Café 
2062 North J Street 
Tulare 

Last Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA1K Ken Freeland 
818-370-3572 

Denny’s 
8330 Topanga Canyon Blvd. 
Canoga Park 

4th Sunday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1D Cliff Kennish 
323-582-4398 

Paramount Elks Lodge 
8108 E Alondra Blvd. 
Paramount 
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